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AN INTEGRATED PLAN FOR 
GROWTH IN WARKWORTH

Warkworth is set to become home to five times as many people over 
the next 30 years.

Upgrading the Hill Street intersection is an important part of wider 
transport plans being investigated that both respond to today’s 
safety and congestion issues and plan ahead for future travel 
demands.

Over the next few years, the Matakana Link Road and Pūhoi to 
Warkworth motorway will ease some of the pressure at the Hill St 
intersection when they open.

However, with the additional population and future urban 
development expected in Warkworth over the next few decades, the 
Supporting Growth Programme is also considering other alternative 
connections, new investment in public transport, and improvements 
to walking and cycling, that will all help provide a wider range of 
travel choices in the long term for people to access their homes, 
schools, town centres and surrounding areas.

Our options for the Hill Street improvements are being developed 
in collaboration with these other projects, to ensure they work 
together in an integrated way. There may be a need to phase the 
improvements at Hill Street intersection to align with these projects, 
and when future development is completed.

Auckland Transport and the NZ 
Transport Agency are working together 
to address transport in Warkworth now 
and in the future.

MATAKANA LINK ROAD
NoR lodged. Phase 1 anticipated to be 
open late 2021.

New road to connect Matakana Road 
and SH1 to bypass traffic from central 
Warkworth, including Hill St intersection.

ARA TŪHONO: PŪHOI TO WARKWORTH
Under construction, open late 2021.

This motorway will ease some of the pressure along SH1 in 
Warkworth when it opens as people travelling from Auckland 
city to Northland will use the new motorway instead.

HILL STREET IMPROVEMENTS
Short-list out for public feedback.

The Hill Street Improvements project is a single  
stage business case for long term improvements  
to the Hill Street intersection.

SUPPORTING GROWTH
Business case phase. Preferred transport network  
will be released early 2019.

The Supporting Growth Programme is investigating  
future transport connections needed in Warkworth to 
respond to future urban growth over the next 30 years.
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